
To whom it might concern,
I am aware that there have been so minor changes made to this submission but I am still very 
much against having a large boarding house being built in an already heavy populated area. 
The cramped living conditions of these rooms would be unhealthy on a long term scenario for 
people living there. 
With the increased depression created by COVID this would be an irresponsible build, not 
thinking about people’s health but rather lining the builders pockets! 
Sheila Dickson 
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